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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

June 11, 2003

TO:


MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

FEDERAL

The U.S. House of Representatives announced today the proposed Fiscal Year (FY) 2004 allocations that will be apportioned to each of the 13 appropriations subcommittees.  This annual dedication of funds is technically referred to as a 302b allocation and is typically adjusted several times during the year.

For FY 2004 the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Treasury, Transportation and Independent Agencies is slated to receive a 302b allocation of $27.5 billion, which is $275 million less than the amount enacted in FY 2003 and $300 million less than the amount requested in President Bush’s FY 2004 Budget.

For your review, we have attached the 302b allocations apportioned to each of the 13 appropriations subcommittees.
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